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RE : Docket No . 54683 ; Application of Em , iro - Management ® r Authority to Change 
Rates 

The Office of Policy and Docket Management (OPDM) seeks clarification that requires a 
response from the parties. 

Enviro-Management's existing tariff includes a $0.07 pass-through rate per 1,000 gallons 
used. During this proceeding, Enviro-Management requested that the pass-through rate be raised 
from $0.07 to $0.10 per 1,000 gallons used.1 The revised proposed tariff attached to the parties' 
joint response to Order No. 9 does not have a pass-through rate listed but includes language 
regarding how to calculate pass-through rates in the pass-through clause provision.2 

Regarding the revised proposed tariff attached to the parties' joint response to Order No. 9, 
please file a response to state: 1) that the revised proposed tariff accurately reflects the parties' 
agreement with respect to pass-through rates; or 2) that the revised proposed tariffshould be further 
revised to accurately reflect the parties' agreement with respect to pass-through rates. OPDM is 
not inquiring into settlement negotiations but only seeks a response to confirm whether the revised 
proposed tariff accurately reflects the parties' agreement with respect to pass-through rates. 

OPDM requests clarification responses by noon on Wednesday, November 6,2024. If 
the parties intend to file a second revised proposed tariff, please confirm whether it can be filed on 
or before Wednesday, November 20,2024, along with a motion to admit it as additional evidence. 
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' Errata Notice Letter for Proposed Rate Change (June 2,2023). 

2 Joint Response to Order No. 9, Revised Proposed Tariff at 4 (Sept. 30,2024). 
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